
To view or make comments concerning the Sherman County Hazard Mitigation Plan, you may 
attend a public hearing at one of the following locations: the Sherman County Commissioners’ 
Court meeting at 701 N 3rd Street on Tuesday October 12th @ 8:30 A.M., the City of Texhoma 
City Council meeting at 1020 S Sixth St in Texhoma, TX on Wednesday October 11th @ 
7:30P.M., or the City of Stratford City Council meeting at 518 N 3rd St in Stratford, TX on 
Tuesday October 31st @ 6:00.  You may go to the following website to view the document:  

 https://prod.i-info.com/document/Home.aspx?pid=002Y 
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